Minutes
Police Committee Meeting
Thursday, September 18, 2025

The special meeting of the Police Committee was held September 18, 2025, at 12:30 PM,
The following were notified of the time, date, and place of the meeting: Chairwoman Carolyn
Wilson, and Members of the Finance Committee, the City Staff, and the press. Present at the
meeting were the following: Mayor Pro Tem Carolyn Wilson, Council Members: Luke Gasque,
Kindra Brewton-Pompey, Police Chief Phil Mostowski, Captain Justin Turner.

1. Call Meeting To Order & Welcome: Mayor Pro Tem Carolyn Wilson called the
meeting to order and welcomed all present.

2. Disclosure that local media has been informed of meeting pursuant to South
Carolina Freedom of Information Act: Mayor Pro Tem Carolyn Wilson stated the local
media had been contacted regarding the time, date, and place of the special committee
meeting for Thursday, September 18, 2025.

3. Department Update:

Chief Phil Mostowski explained to the committee that the police/court software program has
been bought by another company. The module was sold to ARMS. ARMS will cost an
estimated $15,000 - $20,000 per year. The department has no choice but to search for a
new program. The committee gave Chief Mostowksi permission to get quotes and possibly
get a contract so pricing could be included in next year's budget.

Chief Phil Mostowski noted the separation from City Hall and the Police Department. There
was a SLED audit that would control access between City Hall and the Police Department.

4. Adjournment:

Council Member Luke Gasque made a motion to adjourn. Council Member Kindra Brewton-
Pompey seconded the motion.
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